
 

 

Hello 5CH! 

I think most of you know me already as ‘the Year 6 teacher’, but I 

am so excited to be moving to Year 5 and to be your teacher from 

September. Mrs Evans will be our Year 5 Teaching Assistant, Mrs Amos will be 

supporting some of you in lessons and we also have Mrs J supporting both Year 

5 classes every morning. We are very lucky to have so many staff working with 

us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having looked at the class list, I know most of you quite well already, or I have 

taught some of your siblings, so I’m pleased that our first day together won’t be 

the first time that we meet. Most of you may not be aware, but I love to laugh a 

lot (it makes the school day go so much quicker and laughing also releases 

endorphins which make us happy!), so my challenge to you next year will be to 

achieve that at least once a day. 

 

I’d like to list some answers to some Frequently Asked Questions that we usually 

get asked during transition morning: 

 You will have maths and English lessons daily. 

 Our creative curriculum topics will be: Stargazers, Pharaohs, Off With Her 

Head, Allotments, Scream Machine and Time Travellers. 

 I cannot confirm when/if you will be going swimming at the moment. 

 You will have at least one outdoor PE lesson a week with the coaches; I 

cannot confirm what day that will be yet. 

 We do not know when we will be able to go on any educational visits yet; as 

soon as we are allowed to, we will try and get one booked. 

 

Have a wonderful summer holiday, and I look forward to seeing you all in 

September. 

Ms Hamilton   

 
Mrs Evans and Ms Hamilton 

 

Mrs J and Mrs Amos 


